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Dear Dr. Allen,

We have completed our review of your revised manuscript: "Brief report:  Imaginative drawing in children with Autism Spectrum Disorder and learning disabilities". We appreciate your careful attention to the reviewers' concerns and feel that the manuscript is now ready for publication. 

You will be contacted about proofs and offprints by Springer. Any queries concerning your manuscript should now be addressed to Koyal Bhattacherjee at: koyal.bhattarcharjee@springer.com. Please remember to quote the manuscript number, JADD-D-14-00837R2, whenever inquiring about your manuscript.

Thank you for this interesting contribution. We are pleased that you chose to submit your work to the Journal of Autism and Developmental Disorders. We wish you the very best in your research and look forward to hearing from you again soon.

Sincerely,
Ann Le Couteur
Associate Editor
Journal of Autism and Developmental Disorders
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